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Environment DG Information Brochure 2002
this book offers a deep insight into the genesis and development of
the european commission s energy and climate legislation focusing on
the interplay of politics and science how does the commission react
when confronted with knowledge according to the author the commission
functions as catalyst transforming knowledge into politics

The European Commission's Energy and Climate
Policy 2014-05-07
this second and fully revised edition brings together some of the most
influential work on the theory and practice of contemporary eu
environmental policy comprising five comprehensive parts it includes
in depth case studies of contemporary policy issues such as climate
change genetically modified organisms and trans atlantic relations as
well as an assessment of how well the eu is responding to new
challenges such as enlargement environmental policy integration and
sustainability the book s aim is to look forward and ask whether the
eu is prepared or even able to respond to the new governance
challenges posed by the perceived need to use new policy instruments
and processes to mainstream environmental thinking in all eu policy
sectors

EU Focus on Climate Change 2002
europe s energy state aid guidelines no longer reflect the market
reality and need to be carefully revised this study looks at the
existing rules and provides recommendations for the revised guidelines
to effectively contribute to accelerating the decarbonisation of
europe s economy it calls on the european commission to pursue a
combined approach that looks at reinforcing both common objectives and
specific state aid measures since the approval of the latest
guidelines for state aid for energy and environmental protection eeag
in 2014 the eu institutions have agreed to accelerate the
decarbonisation process to reach a climate neutral economy by 2050
this strong impetus heavily influences the energy market where we see
new economic models and types of actors emerging and where there has
been significant technological progress over the past years the energy
and environmental protection state aid guidelines no longer reflect
the market s reality and need to be revised carefully as brussels is
about to kick off the revision of the eeag this report provides
recommendations for new rules that effectively contribute to fast
tracking the transition towards low carbon energy systems in a cost
efficient way above all brussels should align the new rules with its
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2030 climate and energy transition targets the eeag reform should
combine approaches that look both at common objectives and specific
aid measures this requires a significant evolution of the current
regime whilst ensuring smooth continuity defining clear criteria to
assess the contribution of a specific state aid measure to the common
interest is of utmost importance the revised eeag should strengthen
these assessment criteria including for specific aid measures they
must promote technology neutrality and consider the energy system s
resilience among the assessment criteria the application of the
proportionality test should be improved catherine banet author of the
report the guidelines are part of a bigger ecosystem of rules the eeag
work in close interaction with the general block exemption regulation
gber which allows the commission to exempt prior state aid
notification and approval in specific cases this has proven to be
efficient and should be maintained if during the review a different
approach is chosen it may impact the entire architecture of the hard
and soft law ecosystem of the eu state aid regime the clean energy
package for all europeans is a driver of the reflection behind the
revision of the guidelines the scope of application of the eeag should
reflect and build upon the provisions laid down in this package at the
same time the new guidelines have the challenging task of anticipating
the impacts of moving climate targets from the european green deal and
the upcoming rules to achieve them such as the revised renewable
energy directive the revised alternative fuels infrastructure
directive the implementation of the sector integration strategy and
the hydrogen strategy finally enforcing the rules is just as important
as setting the right rules the report notes that on several occasions
in its recent case law the court of justice of the eu has reversed
some of the european commission s approval decisions with major
impacts on markets the revised guidelines should be set and applied so
as to eliminate the risk of reversals of the commission s decisions as
much as possible the covid 19 crisis is just one example of the deep
uncertainties and changes our society is going through europe should
be prepared for more disruption we need to build a more resilient
energy system that can cope with such unexpected external shocks the
energy state aid guidelines should be an integral part of a long term
sustainable recovery roadmap catherine banet author of the report

Environmental Policy in the European Union 2012
the european union eu has a hugely important effect on the way in
which environmental policies are framed and implemented in many
different parts of the world but especially europe the new and
comprehensively revised edition of this well known textbook provides a
state of the art analysis of all the eu s environmental policies
comprising five parts it covers the rapidly changing context in which
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eu environmental policies are made the key actors who interact to co
produce policy and the most salient dynamics of policy making ranging
from decision making through to implementation and evaluation written
by leading experts in the field individual chapters examine how the eu
is responding to a multitude of different problems including
biodiversity loss climate change energy insecurity and water and air
pollution they tease out the many important ways in which the eu s
policies on these topics co evolve with national and international
environmental policies in this third edition a mixture of learning
features are employed to ensure that undergraduate and postgraduate
students fully understand how eu policies in this vital area developed
in the past and how they are now adapting to the rapidly evolving
challenges of the twenty first century

European Union 1997
seminar paper from the year 2005 in the subject politics international
politics region eastern europe grade 1 0 university of applied
sciences bremen institute of international relations and political
sience course governments and politics in lithuania 69 entries in the
bibliography language english abstract environmental policy in
lithuania emerged after regaining independence in the beginning of the
1990s the young democracy had to build up a completely new legal
system and institutions at the same time this policy field has already
matured on the eu level as well as in its member states this paper
focuses on the adaptation of lithuanian environmental policy to the
requirements of the eu and employs the concept of europeanisation to
explain changes europeanisation as the term is used in this paper is
concerned with the consequences of european integration for the member
and applicant states and politics within them it is found that
especially through the accession process it was easy to export eu
rules and principles firstly because the pressure to adopt eu
legislation was high and secondly because local elites were ready to
take eu templates after an introduction to the topic the second
chapter presents an overview over eu environmental policy whereas the
third chapter focuses on lithuanian environmental policy and the
adaptations through the eu accession process chapter four then employs
the concept of europeanisation to explain the impact of eu
environmental policy on lithuanian domestic policy making and its
institutions

EU Focus on Green Jobs 1999
climate policy is today a significant area of eu governance providing
important framework conditions for many industries but how has eu
climate policy developed this book offers structured comparative case
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studies of the development of four central climate policies emissions
trading systems renewables carbon capture and storage and energy
policy for buildings examining the intriguing similarities and
differences in how these have taken shape combining sociological new
institutionalism and political science theories in a novel and
engaging way elin lerum boasson and jørgen wettestad explore and
explain the history of eu climate policy what emerges are fascinating
stories of skilled entrepreneurs who have managed to create and
exploit political windows of opportunity and of more long term path
dependent developments drawing on more than 60 interviewees the
authors present accounts never told before providing a valuable and
timely contribution to our knowledge of environmental management and
eu integration this book is a must read for all those seeking to
understand the driving forces in eu climate policy and recognize its
prospects for the future

State aid guidelines for environmental
protection and energy (EEAG) 2020-09-22
this volume contains papers presented in a workshop of international
experts in september 2008 in berlin the experts discussed how
environmental consequences of eu legislation can be incorporated in a
more effective way in other words this contribution focuses on the
question of which measures can strengthen the cons eration of
environmental effects in the eu impact assessment procedure and in the
subsequent legislative decision making process this allows drawing
conclusions for the impact assessment process in germany this volume
begins with an introductory paper bizer lechner führ which served as
the basis for discussion in our workshop the questions raised in this
paper are addressed by the authors of the subsequent chapters stephen
white dg environment eu commission discusses the impact assessment
from an int nal perspective within the commission pendo maro european
environmental bureau reviews the impact assessment practice from the
perspective of an en ronmental ngo martin schmidt et al discuss the
potential for more formalism to strengthen environmental issues within
impact assessments and favour a checklist

Environment for Europeans 2011
the european commission has increasingly focused on the benefits it
can derive from the greater participation of organized civil society
in its role and activities in the face of general decline in public
trust in the institutions of government it facilitated and encouraged
new channels of access and consultation opportunities as a means to
legitimize its position within the european political system karen
heard lauréote s comparative analysis of four european commission
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advisory forums innovatively investigates the existence of a conflict
between the capacities of such forums to deliver standards of good
governance the author questions whether these venues can provide
efficiency gains via the production of sufficient policy output
without delays or deadlocks at reasonable cost and sustain adequate
democratic credentials such as legitimacy this study makes a
significant contribution to its field by pursuing contemporary
legitimacy debates asking whether under certain conditions or in
certain policy making contexts legitimacy and efficiency may be
reconciled or become at least partially compatible in european
commission committees european union governance will be of interest to
students and researchers of european union politics and policy making

Environmental Policy in the EU 2012-11-12
this book comments on fifty key judgments which the court of justice
and the court of first instance have given on european community
environmental law for each judgment the facts and procedures are
described followed by an extract of the essential parts of the
judgment and a commentary which places the judgment in its legal
environmental and political context and develops the lines of
reasoning of the court the fifty cases selected cover all substantive
and procedural aspects of community environmental law as regards the
provisions of the ec treaty cases 1 to 9 horizontal problems cases 10
to 18 water and air cases 19 to 25 products and noise cases 26 to 32
nature protection cases 33 to 38 waste management cases 39 to 45 and
procedural questions cases 46 to 50 particular emphasis is laid on
commenting on recent judgments thus the oldest case discussed dates
from 1991 and 43 of the 50 judgments date from 1996 or later the book
provides a clear insight into the jurisdiction of the european courts
it will be of particular use to practitioners of national and
community environmental law researchers law students and
administrators it is written in a comprehensible style which also
makes it a useful tool for non lawyers who deal with european
community environmental law and policy

Europeanization of Environmental Policy in
Lithuania 2006-08-29
recoge 1 preface by eea execurive director 2 foreword by the outgoing
chairman of the management board 3 foreword by the chairman of the
management board 4 1999 in brief 5 bringing people and data together 6
reports 7 other policy support activities 8 accesing environmental
information
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EU Climate Policy 2016-04-22
recoge 1 belgium 2 denmark 3 germany 4 greece 5 spain 6 france 7
ireland 8 italy 9 luxembourg 10 the netherlands 11 portugal 12 the
united kingdom 13 the european community and the role of the
commission

EU Focus on Nature Protection 2002
offering an enjoyable read in comparative politics and policy it
offers a point of reference for understanding the conceptual and
empirical possibilities for further research in epi darren mccauley
west european politics a bank of internationally based case studies
written by leading environmental experts the environmentalist the
organisation of th is book is exemplary particularly for an edited
volume a n impressive intellectual contribution to the understanding
of epi i strongly recommend it to scholars and students and crucially
also to politicians and civil servants who have attempted or half
attempted the task of remedying the historical neglect of
environmental issues ian bailey environment and planning c good social
science may not raise our spirits but it should improve our policy
understanding andrew jordan and andrea lenschow have produced a volume
that provides a subtle and empirically informed understanding of
environmental policy integration using a design that looks both at the
full policy cycle and at cross national comparisons from the foreword
by albert weale fba university of essex uk policy coordination is
normally studied in hierarchical and institutional terms this volume
demonstrates the power of an idea to function as a framework for
coordination it offers an innovative study of policy coordination as
well as a thorough study of environmental policy guy peters university
of pittsburgh us this book deals with a critical challenge facing
modern governments how to integrate environmental thinking into all
policy areas it provides fascinating insights into the progress made
in realizing this objective and is a must read for anyone interested
in understanding how far we have come and how far we still have to go
in greening government for sustainable development james meadowcroft
carleton university canada this collection brings together leading
scholars in the field to explore the origins and applications of
different instruments of environmental policy integration from a
comparative perspective this book is a must read for environmental
policy practitioners and scholars with an interest in how
environmental outcomes can and are being improved miranda a schreurs
freie universität berlin germany environmental policy integration epi
is an innovative policy principle designed to deliver sustainable
development this book offers an unrivalled exploration of its
conceptualization and implementation drawing upon a set of interlinked
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case studies of the most common implementing instruments and the
varied experience of applying them in six oecd states and the eu
written by a team of international experts it identifies and explains
broad patterns and dynamics in what is an important area of
contemporary environmental policy analysis this insightful account of
the state of the art aims to offer a valuable resource for academics
interested in environmental politics and policy analysis as well as
the broader interdisciplinary theme of governance for sustainable
development it will interest advanced undergraduate and postgraduate
students taking courses in comparative politics public administration
and environmental politics and policy making given the continuing
political relevance of sustainability it should also appeal to ngos
think tanks and international bodies attempting to coordinate policies
across and within different levels of governance

EU Focus on Clean Air 1999
how institutional conflicts arise in international political orders
and the conditions shaping the outcomes of such conflicts has become
the object of considerable contemporary focus this book considers the
dynamics of institutional conflict and institutional change in
international organizations specifically focusing on the european
union the most highly integrated international political order on the
globe in a world where political decision making increasingly takes
place above the nation state level it theorises the social mechanisms
that lead to the point at which these tensions become explicit and the
customary functioning of international political orders tips into
outright conflict between different organizational entities taking a
constructivist approach it examines two in depth case studies in the
field of justice and home affairs jha and the eu s common foreign and
security policy cfsp to explain the dynamics of the processes that
lead up to institutional conflicts and provide some explanation for
their final outcomes this text will be of key interest to fields of
and european integration eu politics and more broadly international
relations

The European Impact Assessment and the
Environment 2010-08-03
recoge 1 summary 2 introduction 3 the first phase of the enlargement
action in fp5 4 the expansion in 2002 5 statistics on staff and
research partners 6 information and communication 7 the plans for fp6
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Preparing the Global Assessment 1999
this brochure presents a general factual overview of current eu
efforts aiming to contribute to sustainable development of forestry
both within europe and also at global level through the eu development
co operation policy the objective is to present in simple terms the
main ongoing eu actions and activities related to the forest sector
which are complementing and reinforcing the forest policies of the
member states

European Union Governance 2010-04-05
ec law is now a pervasive part of the legislation affecting business
government agencies the voluntary sector and the individual citizen
across the whole of the european union this uniquely comprehensive and
accessible guide provides a simple and practical explanation of the
most important aspects of ec environmental law in straightforward
terms it introduces the ec and its institutions and explains where ec
environmental law and policy can be found it discusses the main
environmental laws relating to air and noise chemicals and industrial
risks nature conservation waste and water and explains how these laws
can be used to ensure environmental protection the book also explains
the ec s law making procedures and discusses the stages at which
lobbying can be used to influence the content of future ec
environmental laws useful case studies and suggestions for further
reading for those wishing to research a particular area are also
included this book will be an invaluable source of reference and
practical guidance for lawyers business local government environmental
groups and all those needing to understand and use ec law in this area
dorothy gillies is a lawyer and lecturer in law at the university of
glasgow she has worked in the european parliament and in the european
commission s directorate general xi for environment nuclear safety and
civil protection originally published in 1998

Community Cooperation Against Accidental and
Deliberate Pollution at Sea 2002
provides an introduction into the making the development and the
implementation of european union environmental politics this book
explores the driving forces behind this development it analyses the
factors influencing not only the formulation but also the
implementation of environmental measures in the complex multi level
setting of the eu
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Casebook on EU Environmental Law 2002-08-30
all policy systems are struggling to respond to wicked policy problems
like international terrorism drug crime and unsustainable development
none more so than the european union eu which is renowned for its
fluidity deeply sectorized structures and weak political leadership as
the traditional mode of coordinating essentially issuing regulation no
longer commands sufficient political support the eu has turned to what
are increasingly termed soft or new modes of governance which rely
upon different actors working together in relatively non hierarchical
networks new modes of governance are in vogue because they appear to
provide the eu with a new way to add value to national level
activities without the slow and process of agreeing new legislation or
the cost associated with building new administrative capacities in
brussels this analysis provides the first book length account of how
effective network based modes are at addressing problems that
simultaneously demand greater levels of horizontal and vertical
coordination taking as an example the thirty year struggle to build
environmental thinking into all areas and levels of eu policy making
it systematically explores the steps that two major eu institutions
the european commission and the european parliament and three member
states germany the netherlands and the uk have not taken to build
effective networked governance by blending state of the art theories
with new empirical findings it offers a stark reminder that networked
governance is not and has never been a panacea coordinating networks
do not spontaneously self organise in the eu they have to be carefully
designed as part of a repertoire of different coordinating instruments
the book concludes that the eu urgently needs to devote more of its
time to the more mundane but important task of auditing and managing
network which paradoxically is an exercise in hierarchy in so doing
this book helps to strip away some of the rhetorical claims made about
the novelty and appeal of new modes to reveal a much more sober and
realistic appraisal of their coordinating potential

Annual report 1999 2000
the transition to sustainability details how all nations are
repositioning their economies their societies and their collective
purpose to maintain all life on earth peacefully healthily equitably
and with sufficient wealth to ensure that all are content in their
survival from the preface the governments of europe are committed in
principle to the implementation of sustainable development policies
what will this mean in practice most importantly how compatible is
such implementation with other commitments to economic growth and
competitive markets can it be achieved and what are the implications
for all other policy areas this book looks at the implications for
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government business taxation planning measures of change and local
communities within the european union country case studies include
germany norway greece portugal and the uk the editors conclude by
giving an overview of progress so far and offer pointers for the
future policy makers researchers and students across the range of
social sciences will find this a valuable and groundbreaking book

Administrative Structures for Environmental
Management in the European Community 1993
the new edition of this essential book details the present state of eu
environmental law as it has developed over the last 50 years the
author was personally involved in its making and enforcement having
worked for more than 30 years in the environmental department of the
european commission the book therefore provides unique insights into
this complex field the book discusses in detail governance and other
horizontal issues such as competence questions the division of power
between the eu and its member states the individual right to a clean
environment and the integration of environmental requirements into
other eu policies such as energy transport agriculture fisheries trade
and tourism new chapters elaborate on the relationship between uk and
eu law after brexit written by christopher badger and on the global
effect of eu environmental law and policy other chapters deal with
climate change biodiversity water protection air and noise pollution
products and waste implementation of eu law in the member states and
the prominent role of the eu court of justice with its more than 1 100
environmental judgments are discussed as well as an overall assessment
of eu law and policy in environmental matters and its perspectives to
2030 under the 8th eu environmental action programme at a time of
globalisation the book is indispensable reading for students
researchers and practising lawyers alike

Innovation in Environmental Policy? 2009-01-01
integrating environmental policies into the policies of all other
sectors is the core european environmental policy but there has been
no thorough investigation of the political process involved this
volume provides the first it analyses the process of policy
integration the greening of public policy across the relevant sectors
and countries it finds significant variation from sector to sector and
from country to country and analyses the reasons for this surprisingly
the uk traditionally the dirty man of europe is far more actively
engaged than environmental progressives such as germany it identifies
the obstacles to integration and offers solutions for policy
formulation decision making and implementation at the relevant
political levels
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The Mechanisms of Institutional Conflict in the
European Union 2016-07-15
the european and american economies are closely interlinked as
mutually important investment and trading partners the growing
intensity of economic interdependence has spurred the transatlantic
coordination of rules and standards that can lead to the formation of
non tariff barriers to transatlantic commerce but despite impressive
government to government efforts to eliminate market barriers the e u
and the u s have frequently clashed over each other s regulatory
policies the aim of this book is to explore the domestic sources of
cooperation or conflict in transatlantic regulation the book analyses
the role of domestic factors through three theoretical lenses that are
well established in the study of multilevel systems the principal
agent approach the two level game metaphor and through a wider concept
of institutionalism which emphasises the links between societal
interests and regulatory ideas with institutional frameworks the book
states that domestic factors embody more obstacles than opportunities
for horizontal coordination it is argued that transatlantic relations
will likely undergo a double movement of being simultaneously shifted
upwards to become part of the global governance architecture and
downwards towards broader involvement of legislators in regulatory
matters hence transatlantic regulation might in the near future be
shaped more by political leaders rent seeking interest groups and
legislators than by networks of technocrats this book was published as
a special issue of the review of international political economy

Assessment of Plans and Programmes Reported
Under 1996/62/EC 2006
provides a practice oriented overview of risk management issues with
particular reference to identifying and measuring risk looks at some
of the current risk issues and the concept of organisations creating a
sustainable enterprise risk management serm methodology to encapsulate
these risk areas with more traditional areas of risk management
includes examples and case studies examines new research on the social
and environmental categories of sustainability related risks

The JRC Enlargement Action 2003
this volume contains papers presented in a workshop of international
experts in september 2008 in berlin the experts discussed how
environmental consequences of eu legislation can be incorporated in a
more effective way in other words this contribution focuses on the
question of which measures can strengthen the cons eration of
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environmental effects in the eu impact assessment procedure and in the
subsequent legislative decision making process this allows drawing
conclusions for the impact assessment process in germany this volume
begins with an introductory paper bizer lechner führ which served as
the basis for discussion in our workshop the questions raised in this
paper are addressed by the authors of the subsequent chapters stephen
white dg environment eu commission discusses the impact assessment
from an int nal perspective within the commission pendo maro european
environmental bureau reviews the impact assessment practice from the
perspective of an en ronmental ngo martin schmidt et al discuss the
potential for more formalism to strengthen environmental issues within
impact assessments and favour a checklist

Statements on Sustainable Development 1997

Sustainable Forestry and the European Union
2003

A Guide to EC Environmental Law 2014-07-10

EU Focus on Civil Protection 2002

Environmental Politics in the European Union
2007-05-15

The Coordination of the European Union
2006-11-09

The Transition to Sustainability 2013-11-05

Krämer’s EU Environmental Law 2024-05-30

Environmental Policy Integration 2012-04-27
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What Do Europeans Think about the Environment?
1999

Transatlantic Regulation 2016-03-16

Business Risk Management Handbook 2007-11-14

EU Focus on Waste Management 1999

First Report on the Implementation of the
Convention on Biological Diversity by the
European Community 1998

The European Impact Assessment and the
Environment 2010-08-08

Annual Report JRC 2015
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